Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Dentistry
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
64B5-2.0146: Licensure Requirements for Applicants from Non-Accredited Schools or Colleges

The Board of Dentistry hereby gives notice that it has received a petition, filed on June 4, 2009, by Edwin A. Bayo, Esq., on behalf of Sandra Pinzon, D.D.S., seeking a variance or waiver of subsections 64B5-7.003(4), and/or 64B5-2.0146(2), F.A.C., with regard to the requirement that each applicant for a Florida dental license must have received a dental degree from an American Dental Association (ADA) accredited dental school. Based upon her completion of two years of postgraduate dental training in the United States at ADA accredited dental schools.

Comments on this petition should be filed with: Board of Dentistry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

For a copy of the petition, contact: Sue Foster, Executive Director, at the above address or telephone (850)245-4474.
